

From: [Andrea Ray - NOAA Federal](#)
To: [Ben Livneh](#); [John Guinotte](#); [Steve Torbit](#)
Cc: [Joseph Barsugli - NOAA Affiliate](#)
Subject: Update on taking about latest Wolverine --ROMO results with Ben @ 4:30p et Thursday
Date: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 2:16:25 PM

Hi all, we're now scheduled to talk to Ben at 4:30mtn tomorrow -- I just updated the calendar. this is pending all going well with the runs that are happening now, but lets plan for this and I'll update tomorrow if we need to push for Friday.

Andrea

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 2:03 PM, Ben Livneh <Ben.Livneh@colorado.edu> wrote:

Hi folks,

I asked Aaron to get me updated results by 330pm MT tomorrow. Hopefully the 430 MT call will give enough time for he and I to reconcile any issues. If we talk at 430 MT (730 Chile time), then I'll need to be finished by 500 MT (800 MT), as my hosts have planned a group dinner at 830 Chile time (530MT) across town from my hotel...

Let me know

Ben

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 1:18 PM, Andrea Ray - NOAA Federal <andrea.ray@noaa.gov> wrote:

thanks for checking, Ben. I hope this will only take 30 min, I just don't want to be squeezed too much -- 4:45 works, or we'll make 5pmtn work and joe will have to leave. I'd rather do that than wait until Friday.

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 12:58 PM, Ben Livneh <Ben.Livneh@colorado.edu> wrote:

Hi there,

Let me double check with my hosts, re: 430 tomorrow (730 here), as I believe there is a dinner planned and I need to double check the time.

Ben

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 12:56 PM, Ben Livneh <Ben.Livneh@colorado.edu> wrote:

Joe,

The earliest we could talk tomorrow would be late afternoon MT, which hopefully won't present too great a problem on my end to coordinate.

I'd prefer to do Friday if possible.

Thanks

Ben

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 12:52 PM, Joe Barsugli <joseph.barsugli@noaa.gov> wrote:

I am happy that things are moving toward the goal, so let's keep it on track and talk tomorrow after the Stats exam!

I am NOT free 9-10:15am, and preferably NOT 12:15-1:30. Any other time is OK.

Joe

On 3/22/2017 12:38 PM, Andrea Ray - NOAA Federal wrote:

Thanks. yes, we want to be sure we get it right, and Aaron needs to do well on his exam! we're looking at schedules will get back to you ASAP

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 12:34 PM, Ben Livneh
<Ben.Livneh@colorado.edu> wrote:

Hi Andrea et al.,

I just got off a video call with Aaron. The point runs that we were rerunning are only about half-way completed. The good news is that the preliminary results are encouraging, i.e. we're seeing little systematic bias between DHSVM and SNOTEL in the point runs.

The bad news is that the runs are taking a long time to complete and likely won't be done for another hour or two, and then Aaron still needs to process them. Also, his statistics exam is tomorrow at 11am and he has been ignoring that in favor of this project quite a lot this week so he needs to take some time to study for that tonight.

Therefore, my recommendation is to either push the call to late tomorrow (e.g. 5pm MT or so) or else Friday morning (8A, 9A, or else later, like 11A, MT). This way, Aaron can process the runs, and then there will be a chance for he and I to iterate at least once to ensure everything makes sense and is clear, before presenting the results to the group.

Let me know

Ben

ps. Sorry about the delays. FWIW this type of re-iteration is pretty normal in the modeling world as there are a lot of variables to track down, and we want to be sure we get it right! :)

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 12:13 PM, Andrea Ray - NOAA Federal

<andrea.ray@noaa.gov> wrote:

OK, and Joe may be delayed too, so lets hold off until we hear back from Ben. Ben -- how about sending out a message when you're ready, or an update on a new time? thanks!

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 12:09 PM, Ben Livneh

<Ben.Livneh@colorado.edu> wrote:

Hi Andrea et al.,

Aaron's simulations are still running as we speak--I wonder if it isn't better to hold off on talking until they're done and he and I can look at the data...

I'm about to do a video call with him and will have more info soon...

Ben

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 11:09 AM, <andrea.ray@noaa.gov> wrote:

This event has been changed.

Wolverine --ROMO discussion with Ben [more details »](#)

Changed:

When Wed Mar 22, 2017 12:30pm – 1:20pm Mountain Time

Where **Changed:** via skype ; and from Andrea's office in Boulder. ([map](#))

Calendar beli1098@colorado.edu

Who

- andrea.ray@noaa.gov - organizer
- stephen_torbit@fws.gov
- joseph.barsugli@noaa.gov
- john_guinotte@fws.gov
- beli1098@colorado.edu

Going? [Yes](#) - [Maybe](#) - [No](#) [more options »](#)

Invitation from [Google Calendar](#)

You are receiving this email at the account beli1098@colorado.edu because you are subscribed for updated invitations on calendar beli1098@colorado.edu.

To stop receiving these emails, please log in to <https://www.google.com/calenda/> and change your notification settings for this calendar.

Forwarding this invitation could allow any recipient to modify your RSVP response. [Learn More](#).

--

Ben Livneh, Ph.D
Assistant Professor, Department of Civil, Environmental, and Architectural
Engineering
&
Fellow, Cooperative Institute for Research in Environmental Sciences (CIRES)
Campus Box 216 UCB, Ekeley S250C, University of Colorado, Boulder 80309,
USA
Phone: [303-735-0288](tel:303-735-0288) | <http://www.colorado.edu/lab/livneh/>

--

--

Andrea J. Ray, Ph.D.
NOAA Earth System Research Lab, Mailcode R/PSD1
325 Broadway, Boulder, CO 80305-3328
(tel) [303-497-6434](tel:303-497-6434)
(fax) [303-497-6449](tel:303-497-6449)
andrea.ray@noaa.gov
www.researchgate.net/profile/Andrea_Ray2

--

Ben Livneh, Ph.D
Assistant Professor, Department of Civil, Environmental, and Architectural
Engineering
&
Fellow, Cooperative Institute for Research in Environmental Sciences (CIRES)
Campus Box 216 UCB, Ekeley S250C, University of Colorado, Boulder 80309, USA
Phone: [303-735-0288](tel:303-735-0288) | <http://www.colorado.edu/lab/livneh/>

--

--

Andrea J. Ray, Ph.D.
NOAA Earth System Research Lab, Mailcode R/PSD1
325 Broadway, Boulder, CO 80305-3328
(tel) [303-497-6434](tel:303-497-6434)
(fax) [303-497-6449](tel:303-497-6449)
andrea.ray@noaa.gov
www.researchgate.net/profile/Andrea_Ray2

--

Joseph Barsugli, Research Scientist III
CIRES, UCB216
University of Colorado Boulder
Boulder CO 80309
[303-497-6042](tel:303-497-6042)
PSD Science Board and
Attribution and Predictability Assessments Team Member

--

Ben Livneh, Ph.D
Assistant Professor, Department of Civil, Environmental, and Architectural Engineering
&
Fellow, Cooperative Institute for Research in Environmental Sciences (CIRES)
Campus Box 216 UCB, Ekeley S250C, University of Colorado, Boulder 80309, USA
Phone: [303-735-0288](tel:303-735-0288) | <http://www.colorado.edu/lab/livneh/>

--

Ben Livneh, Ph.D
Assistant Professor, Department of Civil, Environmental, and Architectural Engineering
&
Fellow, Cooperative Institute for Research in Environmental Sciences (CIRES)
Campus Box 216 UCB, Ekeley S250C, University of Colorado, Boulder 80309, USA
Phone: [303-735-0288](tel:303-735-0288) | <http://www.colorado.edu/lab/livneh/>

--

--

Andrea J. Ray, Ph.D.
NOAA Earth System Research Lab, Mailcode R/PSD1
325 Broadway, Boulder, CO 80305-3328
(tel) [303-497-6434](tel:303-497-6434)
(fax) [303-497-6449](tel:303-497-6449)
andrea.ray@noaa.gov
www.researchgate.net/profile/Andrea_Ray2

--

Ben Livneh, Ph.D
Assistant Professor, Department of Civil, Environmental, and Architectural Engineering
&
Fellow, Cooperative Institute for Research in Environmental Sciences (CIRES)
Campus Box 216 UCB, Ekeley S250C, University of Colorado, Boulder 80309, USA
Phone: [303-735-0288](tel:303-735-0288) | <http://www.colorado.edu/lab/livneh/>

--

--

Andrea J. Ray, Ph.D.
NOAA Earth System Research Lab, Mailcode R/PSD1
325 Broadway, Boulder, CO 80305-3328
(tel) 303-497-6434
(fax) 303-497-6449

andrea.ray@noaa.gov

www.researchgate.net/profile/Andrea_Ray2